
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE OF ADOPTION OF PRELIMINARY BUDGET  
FISCAL YEAR 2021/2022 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Preliminary Budget of the Arcata Fire Protection 

District for the fiscal year beginning July 1, 2021, has been adopted by the Arcata Fire Protection 
Board of Directors and is available at the following time and place for inspection: 

Arcata Fire District Headquarters 
McKinleyville Station 

2149 Central Avenue, McKinleyville, CA 95519 
Monday – Friday 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

 
That on September 14, 2021, at 5:30 p.m. at the Arcata Station, 631 9th Street, Arcata, CA, 

and/or via Zoom, the Board of Directors will meet for the purpose of fixing the final budget, and 
that any taxpayer may appear at said time and place and be heard regarding the increase, 
decrease, or omission of any item on the budget, or for the inclusion of additional items. 

 
PUBLISHED BY THE ORDER OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

OF ARCATA FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT. 
 

Becky Schuette 
Board Secretary/Clerk 


